
 

Willamette Neighborhood Association 

 

January 10, 2018 (2nd Wednesday) 

7:00pm – West Linn Police Station, Community Room 
(entrance on the side of the building) 

 

Agenda 

 Welcome: Gail Holmes, President.  

 Minutes: Kathie Halicki, Secretary.   

 Treasurer Report: Elizabeth Rocchia, Treasurer. 

 Vice President Report: Julia Simpson 
 

 Historic Willamette Main Street Program: an update from the new Manager, Rae Gordon. 
 

 NAP (Neighborhood Assn. Presidents group): This group would like to stay as a Round Table 
Discussion group, sharing the pro/con of their neighborhoods and finding ways to support each other.  
An important need is to make sure the Neighborhood Association boards have the training they need 
to help their NA thrive and reach out to more residents in their neighborhood. 
 

 Property on Tannler Dr./Blankenship Rd. update: The owner, Jeff Parker, was supposed to reach out 
to Savanna Oakes NA and WNA; which he has not done, so we are not sure how he is moving ahead, 
City Council will have a meeting/hearing on this February 12, 6:30 PM, the application # is MISC-17-09, 
you can read more about this application on the City Website, Planning Department, applications. 
 

 2018 Neighborhood Goals: What does Willamette resident want to change or improve? 
 

 Update a citywide study on the costs and impacts on how new development affect the current West 
Linn Residents.  The big question is should the NA’s finance this report that would cost $4,000 and how 
much should WNA put towards this.  We are 2x larger than the other NA’s so we receive more money 
annually from the City or do you think the city should have a revised Development Policy to address 
our failed intersections and the need for better traffic controls. 
 


